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Greeting Message from Senator Thanh Hai Ngo to the 
Falun Dafa Association of Canada 

		  I wish to extend my warmest 
greetings to Falun Dafa Association of Canada as 
the Canadian presenter of the 2018–19 season tour 
of Shen Yun Performing Arts, taking place at the 
National Arts Centre in Ottawa between December 
27, 2018, and March 31, 2019.

As a spectacular and highly anticipated world-class 
production, Shen Yun showcases the exceptional 
beauty and artistry of traditional Chinese dance and 
music. As such, the New-York based production 
company represents a unique contribution to Canada’s 
diversity and to the richness of our cultural heritage.

I encourage all Canadians to be enchanted and 
inspired by one of many Shen Yun performances 
across the country, as it explores the universal themes of compassion, courage and hope.

Thank you once again to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada for bringing us the magic 
and grandeur of Shen Yun. I wish everyone a most delightful Shen Yun experience!

Sincerely,

The Honourable Thanh Hai Ngo


